
 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  ZACH LOGELIN, LICENSE AND PERMIT TECHNICIAN 

 

SUBJECT:  3.2% LIQUOR LICENSE FOR QUIK STOP  

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Quik Stop has submitted an application for a liquor license application for their gas station 

located at 1124 N 5th St. Quik Stop has submitted the proper paperwork, paid the fee and 

completed a background check. Upon your approval, their application will be submitted to 

Alcohol and Gambling for final review.  

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving a 3.2% liquor license for Quik Stop, contingent upon 

Minnesota Alcohol and Gambling approval. 

 

 

 

 


